
April 30, 2014

Office of the Governor
State of South Carolina
Attn: John P. Carroll
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC29201

Dear John:

Per your request, enclosed please find 3 letters of Recommendation for my nomination to the
Department of Natural Resources Board.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 803-789-5078 or 803-487-7600.

Sincerely,

D. Glenn McFadden


